
  

 

           RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/020/2022-23                                                                                 28th April 2022 
 

                     CHANGE IN CT GRADE VIII A 

Dear Parent,   
 

Greetings!   

 

Trust you and everybody in your family is doing well. This is to inform you about 

the change in the Class Teacher of Grade VIII A. Ms. Neelu Singh has taken over as 

the Class Teacher from Thursday, 28th April 2022 onward for the interim period till 

the joining of the new English Teacher in July.  

 

She comes with rich experience of teaching Middle and Senior School.   

Kindly note her mail id: neelu.s@ridgevalleyschool.org   

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 

Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari  

Principal  
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